
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Oct 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear parents, 

  

We will be distributing student cards to each student on Monday (31st October). These cards are 
mainly used for identification purposes and should remain with the parents.  These can be used as 
pick up cards when necessary or outside of school e.g. competition entries or any other reasons 
where you might get asked to provide student identity proof. 

 
For new students who join the school after September, the student cards will be distributed to them 
in the next term. 

  
Kind regards, 

KJS School Office 

 


